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                                                                                       Monday 3rd March 2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am just writing to give you an update on our wonderful Razzmatazz Club 

and the VE Day Concert. 

 

First of all, I must let you know how proud I am of all of your children. 

Every week they attend our club with such enthusiasm. It really is an 

absolute joy to be with them. I really can’t wait until our special concert. 

They will be amazing! 

 

Due to the extortionate price of the coach, we have decided that we will 

walk to The Harrogate Convention Centre on 3rd April. Your child will 

need to bring to school 2 packed meals. One for lunch and one for tea. I 

will provide additional snacks/drinks for them during our break times. I am 

just waiting to receive all the final information from the organiser of the 

concert. When I have this information, I will organise a meeting with you 

all, which will run after one of our club sessions.  

 

I do hope you have all managed to book your tickets via Harrogate Box 

Office.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

With my kindest regards, 

Sarah Rudge 
Music Leader 
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